
<Date> 
 

 
Secretary of Transportation 

Office of the US Secretary of Transportation  
United States Department of Transportation  
1200 New Jersey Ave SE  

Washington D.C. 20590 
 

Dear Secretary: 
 
I am writing on behalf of AGENCY in support of State Street Complete Corridor 

Design Project through funds from the Rebuild American Infrastructure with 
Sustainability and Equity (RAISE) Grant Program. 

 
AGENCY is proud to partner with Valley Regional Transit on this grant application. 
The AGENCY looks forward to working with VRT in designing a complete corridor 

that addresses critical issues for corridor design and function and connects roadway 
and transit investments.  

 
This project is the culmination of more than a decade of sustained coordinated 

effort by agencies along the corridor. It is time to move toward final design on the 
segments identified.  
 

With the continued growth in the northern part of the Treasure Valley, a complete 
corridor design will have an immediate impact on public and private investments 

and move the region closer to realizing its full vision of a multi-modal State Street 
corridor that provides smooth transitions between jurisdictions for a seamless travel 
experience.  

 
By connecting over 14,000 people extending from 18th Street to Old Horseshoe 

Bend Road addressing critical infrastructure gaps, resolve long standing drainage 
issues, and utility conflicts and connect previous investments to non-motorized, 
pedestrian and transit it will allow the agencies to move more quickly into 

construction of long-needed projects.  
 

Specifically, this project will…help move the corridor implementation forward and 
allow extension to the west more quickly.  
 

AGENCY strongly supports the regional vision for the State Street corridor and 
urges appropriation for this project.  

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Name 

Title 
Agency 


